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Update: 6.02.19 

Smith has been located and in good health.  
 

Original: 6.02.19 

The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is requesting the assistance from the public in 
locating an adult female.  
 

Starr D Smith was last seen on Sunday, June 2nd at approximately 1:30 A.M. from her 
residence located in the 2800 block of Northwest 13th Court in the City of Fort 
Lauderdale.   
 

Smith is a 21 year-old B/F, 5’ 11”, and weighs approximately 115 pounds. She suffers from 
diminished mental capacity and walked away from her home without notifying family 
members. She has the mental capacity of a twelve-year-old.  
 

She was last seen walking away from her residence caring a green backpack.  
 

Anyone with information as to the whereabouts of this missing person is encouraged to 
contact their local police department.   
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